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LD 29
Hello, my name is Aaron Sienkiewicz and I'm a resident of Augusta. I'm writing in 
support of LD 29. I support the Merrymeeting Trail because of the benefits it brings 
me and my family and my community. The ability to easily walk and bike between 
towns in Maine will be invaluable. I urge the committee members to unanimously 
vote "Ought to Pass" on LD 29. 


